
 

 

                                                                                                           

Monday 16th June 2025  

Dear Families, 

A FABULOUS FoSS FAIR!  

A HUGE thank you to all who came to support the Singlegate Summer Fair on Saturday. It was a 

truly wonderful day with lots to enjoy. The sun shone for us and we celebrated the successes of 

the wider school community. We are very grateful to the FoSS team, who have worked incredibly 

hard to organise the event. Watch this space for further details of how much money has been 

raised.  

 

 

  

  

  

 

                                                     Fantastique French Residential 

Our Year 6 

children returned 

back to school 

last week, after 

having enjoyed a 

cultural visit at the Château de Warsy, France. 

Supported by a large team of staff led by Mrs Bull, the 

children were kept very busy with trips to the Wellington 

Caves, Go Ape adventures, the chocolate factory and 

more! A huge THANK YOU to the team.  

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

Our attendance remains well above national 

averages – let’s keep it up! 



 

 

EXPRESS Events at Singlegate 

Our recent themed ‘express’ events, that celebrate the wonderful learning from across the half 

term, were very successful. Our youngest Early Years children loved their minibeast parade and 

certainly looked the part! Children in Year One enjoyed a Dinosaur dress up with a number of 

dino-related activities. Children in Year Four delighted in a fabulous American-style lunch menu 

amongst quizzes and much more. The Year 6 cohort celebrated a fabulous VE Day at the end of 

term together. What a wonderful way of remembering learning!  

            

  

 

  

  

 

 

   

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

          

 

 

 

Please may we remind you of the importance of using the 

pavements, when travelling in South Gardens. Please be 

mindful of other pedestrians and take time to allow others to 

pass, during busier times of the day.  

Thank you for your support.  

Please join in our ‘Cap It 

Cool’ Junior Travel 

Ambassador competition 

this term. We look forward 

to receiving your fabulous 

designs!  



 

 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bull and Mrs Hart 

Aleksander (Euston Class) has been training in Shotokan 

Karate and has recently achieved outstanding results in a 

number of national and international competitions. 

World Championships in Crawley - Gold medal in Kata 

Bronze medal in Kumite, Gold trophy in Team Kumite  

Competition in Raynes Park, London - Gold medal in 

Kata, Silver medal in Kumite 

Competition in Wales - Gold medal in Kata, Gold medal in 

Kumite 

We are very proud of your ongoing achievements! Well done! 

Sporting SUCCESS continues… 

Our Year 5 children were thrilled to 

have enjoyed a special training session 

with Chelsea Football under 18’s coach 

this term. They excitedly showed their 

talents and skills in football!  

BeDifferent Federated Cricket 

Well done to the children who eagerly competed in 

our federated cricket tournament. Despite not 

bringing the trophy home this time, they were keen 

to share their successes and resilience shown.  

Sports Day events 

Please do come and join us for 

your child’s Sports Day. We are 

very-much looking forward to 

cheering for the children on 

Tuesday and Wednesday this 

week, as our Years 3-6 

compete in the various track 

and field events. It’s such a fun 

day and the weather is looking 

nice!  


